
Website Update for Teaching Staff 
 

Teacher Pages 

This Wednesday after 6 pm the work to update the look for the district website will begin. Teacher 

pages will change in look but content will remain.  

Here is a sample of that look. 

 

Icons across the top are on every district page and go to district resources for families. 

With this change will come some initial cosmetic need for touch ups and then over the course of 

October all staff will be asked to assure the following: 

• All content on the website is current 

• All links and pages work and are relevant to current work assignment 

• Website standards are in place. (Teacher standards are hyperlinked and begin on page 7) 

Teachers: 

Please let students know they will still be able to get to the student tools page by selecting students 

during the website update.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

https://docushare.everett.k12.wa.us/docushare/dsweb/Get/Document-113215/Website%20standards%20for%20school%20home%20pages%20&%20teacher%20web%20pages.pdf


Professional Learning 

• Asynchronous training will be embedded in the EPS Portal beginning October 2. 

• Optional Professional Development sessions will be scheduled throughout October and 

scheduled dates posted in Frontline by October 5 

School Pages 

School landing pages will have a brand-new look at every school and include quick links on the main 

school page to school specific information.  

 

 

 

 

 


